
September 11, 2006 

 

 

 

To The Honorable 

The Committee on Finance 

   and Personnel 

Common Council 

City of Milwaukee 

 

Dear Committee Members: 

 

                      Re:  Common Council File No. 060560 

 

The City of Milwaukee negotiating team and Milwaukee District Council 48, AFSCME, AFL-CIO, have 

executed a Memorandum of Understanding relative to implementation of a binding grievance arbitration 

award. 

 

The arbitration award reinstated an Operations Driver Worker in the Department of Public Works with pay for 

lost earnings and benefits with appropriate deductions for interim earnings.  Enclosed is a resolution approving 

the Memorandum of Understanding between the City and the Union, a copy of the Memorandum of 

Understanding and fiscal note.  The cost attributable to this settlement is included in the fiscal note. 

 

In view of the foregoing, we recommend adoption of the attached resolution implementing the Memorandum 

of Understanding. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Troy M. Hamblin 

City Labor Negotiator 

 

 Attachment 

 

cc:  Dan Thomas 

      John English 

      Dawn Crowbridge 

      Tom Beamish 

      JoAnn Nelson 

       Michael Dolsen 
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